
Invitation  Letter

We are pleased to announce that the 11th International Conference on
Fluid Power Transmission and Control (ICFP 2025) will be held from April
14th to 16th, 2025 in Hangzhou, China. Founded in 1985 by Academician
Yongxiang Lu, ICFP has evolved into a pivotal global platform for scholars,
industrial experts, and manufacturers to advance innovations in fluid
power transmission and control technologies. As we celebrate the 40th
anniversary of this esteemed conference, the State Key Laboratory of Fluid
Power and Mechatronic Systems at Zhejiang University cordially invites
your participation.

With the theme of "Fluid Power: Efficiency, Reliability and Eco-
friendliness", the conference will feature keynote speeches, technical
sessions, laboratory tours and industrial exhibitions, providing an
exceptional platform for global researchers to exchange cutting-edge
advancements in fluid power technology. For more details about the
conference, please visit the conference website: www.icfp-2025.org.

Please feel free to contact us via icfp2025@zju.edu.cn if you have any
questions. We look forward to welcoming you in the picturesque city of
Hangzhou, where the West Lake's beauty will inspire fruitful academic
exchanges and collaborations.

Best regards,

Professor Bing Xu
Organization Committee Chair of ICFP 2025
Professor and Executive deputy director
State Key Laboratory of Fluid Power and Mechatronic Systems
Zhejiang University, Hangzhou, P.R. China
Tel: 86-571-87952274
Fax: 86-571-87951941
Email: bxu@zju.edu.cn
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